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WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

RETIREMENT SYSTEMS
[Filed June 8, 2023, 2:18 p.m.]

Pursuant to RCW 34.05.335 and WAC 1-21-060, the department of re-
tirement systems withdraws preproposal statement of inquiry (CR-101) 
WSR 23-11-135, filed May 23, 2023, implementing retiree return to work 
bills from the 2023 legislative session.

Comments, questions, or concerns may be directed to Bianca Stoner 
at 360-664-7291 or drs.rules@drs.wa.gov.
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